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Dear Colleague 

 

The next meeting of the GMB Northants Community Branch will be held on 

Wednesday, 25th June at 7.00pm in the Ex-Servicemen’s Club, Lloyds Road, Corby 

NN17 1AP 

 

 

AGE�DA 

 

1. Apologies 

 

2. Minutes of branch meeting 28.05.14 

 

3. Matters Arising. 

 

4. Correspondence. 

 

5. Secretary’s Report 

 

6. Financial Report  

 

7. Presidents Report 

 

8. Youth Officers Report 

 

9. Equality Officers Report  

 

10. Workplace Reports. 

 

11. Any Other Business 

 

 

Yours fraternally 

 

Gordon Glassford. 



Summary of the 

GMB �orthants Community Branch Meeting held on 28th May 2014 

 

 

1. David Castledine will be able to come to the September meeting. 

 

2. It was agreed that the secretary write to Andy Worth regarding the setting up 

of Unionline.  He will address the concerns of the branch about the removal of 

Thompsons Solicitors, no win no fee for non members, the benefits of the new 

set up and the lack of consultation. 

 

3. It was agreed to make a donation to Justice for Columbia.  

 

4. We will give it until next month to find out if anyone wants to go to the 

Hazards conference in August. 

 

5. It was agreed to re-affiliate to Northampton Trades Union Council 

 

6. The secretary will try and set up a meeting in Northampton in August and 

invite Richard Oliver, regional political officer, if suitable dates can be found. 

 

7. The friends of Coronation Park are looking for someone with the skills to 

build a stone bench which would have the original Workers Memorial Day 

plaque on it.  It was felt that they should approach Tresham College to see if 

they had apprentices who could do it.  The branch will help with the costs. 

 

8. It was agreed to pay Lily and Mary’s expenses for the National Pensioners 

Convention. 
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